



MEETING MINUTES

DATE: August 3, 2022

ATTENDEES:

Walter Bunt, Chair, USFS, Yes
Joel Kerley, Primary Member, BIA, No
Paul Lenmark, Primary Member, BLM, Yes
Chris Tipton, Primary Member, USFS, Yes
Jed Johns, Primary Member, BLM, No
Michael Savage, Primary Member, USFS, No
Dan Carroll, Primary Member, NASF-E, No
Skyler Dalton, NASSU, BLM, Yes
Maria Valerio, NAFRI Liaison, USFS, Yes

COMMENTS

AGENDA ITEMS

Topic: PMS 505

Presenter: Chris Tipton

Discussion/Considerations:

- Change Tracker review, NASSU recommendations were delivered
- Follow up on #4 and #11
- Review of new items #13-18
- #19 ATP requirements

Decision:

- Items 13-19 supported by NASSU and IASS
- #18, supported once verbiage is added to the proposed text. Lenmark and Bunt will rewrite adding airtanker captain notification and approval and COR notification.
- Recommend keeping the non-SAS items on the tracker but color code or highlight as only needing IASS review (*ex. fire chemicals*)
- Bunt and Johns working on a separate word document for the SAS changes being made. Will not be sending the spreadsheet to NWCG for changes anymore. Will be keeping the spreadsheet internal.

Topic: Aerial Supervision WFSTAR

Presenter: Walter Bunt

Discussion/Considerations:

- Draft memo review
- Tim Blake, POC to NWCG



Decision:

- Bunt talking to Tori Leshuk, since 270/370 are not required anymore, will be looking to NIAC and NWCG support to create informational videos to be used for S130/RT-130 as a self-learning tool.
 - Draft memo being forwarded on to NIAC for approval.
 - Tipton/NASSU will take the lead on standardization
 - Tim Blake will be the POC to push forward between NIAC and NWCG.
-

DATE, TIME, AND LOCATION OF NEXT MEETING

Date: September 7, 2022

Time: 14:00 MST

Location: TEAMS